URBAN DESIGN COMMISSION MEETING REPORT

June 15, 2022



Agenda Item #: 2

Project Title: Presentation by the Girl Scouts Troop #1477 & #1953 Advocating for the use of Low-Embodied

Carbon Materials in Madison Building Projects.

Legistar File ID #: 71975

Members Present: Cliff Goodhart, Chair; Lois Braun-Oddo, Tom DeChant, Rafeeq Asad, Christian Harper and Jessica

Klehr.

Prepared By: Jessica Vaughn, AICP, UDC Secretary

Summary

At its meeting of June 15, 2022, the Urban Design Commission received a presentation from Girl Scout Troops #1477 and #1952 regarding low-embodied carbon materials in Madison building projects. Registered and speaking in support were the Girl Scout Troops #1477 and #1952.

The Girl Scout Troops gave a presentation on the importance of using low-embodied carbon materials in building projects to address our growing climate crisis. They provided a descriptive pamphlet, and links to the Carbon Leadership and a music video they created.

The Commission thanked them for their very important and informative presentation. A few members mentioned looking forward to having these girls join their profession.

Action

Since this was a discussion item/presentation, no formal action was taken by the Commission.